
To: Kalamazoo RESA Board of Education and Dedrick Martin, Superintendent
From: Kalee Hirsch, Human Resources Coordinator  
Date: December 17, 2024
Re: New Hires

The following new hire/s is/are being recommended for Board approval:

First Name Last Name Position Location/Program Budget Impact

Oscar Buford Electrical Instructor CTE 2024-25 Budget
Matthew Needham Auto Tech Instructor CTE Replacement
Emily Shagonaby Lead Teacher Head Start Open 
Robin Reva Special Education Teacher JHS Replacement

Thank you. 

Kalee Hirsch
Human Resources Coordinator


